
Derby Dames looking for new
teammates
Lake Tahoe Derby Dames is having an open recruitment night
Jan. 3 at 7:30pm at Kahle Community Center in Stateline.

Information  about  joining  the  roller  derby  team  will  be
available as well as an opportunity to skate.

Energetic men and women interested in learning the sport of
flat track roller derby as a skater or referee are encouraged
to attend.

Derby  Dames
home bouts are
at  Bijou
Community  Park
in  South  Lake
Tahoe.
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The Dames offer general training for the new-on-your-skates to
the well seasoned derby girl. Practices are co-ed (offering
everyone the chance to skate) while bouts follow the Women’s
Flat Track Derby Association guidelines.

Equipment borrowing is on a first come/first served. Bring a
mouth guard. Must be 18.

For more detailed information, go online.
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